
     TOWN OF SHARON 

    ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES 

     JUNE 8, 2017 

 

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order: Present: Anne M. Carney, Ellen W. Abelson, Richard B. Gorden   

and Mark J. Mazur 

 

1.  The Board voted unanimously to make Richard B. Gorden Chairman for the coming year. 

 

2.        The Board signed Preliminary Fiscal Year 2018 commitments.  

                

3.   The Board granted Fiscal Year 2016 and 2017 real estate abatements to the owners of   

               parcel 124-29 in final settlement of their appeals.   

 

4.        The Board granted Fiscal Year 2010, 2011 and 2012 personal property abatements to  

       Verizon New England Inc. in final settlement of their appeals from the Fiscal Years 2010   

 through 2017. 

 

5.        The Board approved the release of the Executive Session minutes from five 2015 

       meetings. 

          
6.  The Board accepted a proposal by G&K Associates to update our personal property  

        Assessments for FY 2018. 

       

7.         The Board approved our regular and executive session minutes from 5/12/17. 

 

8.         The Board examined a sample of our new door hangers.  

 

9.         The Board reviewed a question/concern form submission dated 5/15/17. 

 

10.          The Board agreed to permit Administrative Assistant Jennifer DeGregorio to take a  

  class at the annual assessors school in August.  

 

11.           The Board made tentative plans to hold their next Board meeting at 10:30 A.M. on           

           Thursday, June 29, 2017. 

 

11:20 A.M.             Adjourned. 

 

 

 

   

  


